HACKETTSTOWN BOARD OF HEALTH
Minutes of October 5, 2020 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by the Chairperson, Lorraine Clarke.

After the Open Public Meetings Act was read, roll call was as follows:

Present –Chairperson Lorraine Clarke, Vice Chairperson Mary Beth Maciag, Mary Painter and Mary Ann Moore 	

Mary Ann Moore made a motion to approve the minutes of the meeting held on September 8, 2020 as submitted; Mary Beth Maciag seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Discussion was held regarding the 2020 Rabies Clinic and the necessary precautions that must be taken because of the COVID-19 pandemic.  It was agreed to hold the rabies clinic this year at the Miller Street Firehouse due to the area having more space.  The members agreed to have social distancing and mandatory mask signs at the site.  

We will meet again in November to finalize the steps that will be put into place to ensure the public’s safety as well as the workers of the Hackettstown rabies clinic. 

Mary Beth Maciag made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 6:56 PM; Lorraine Clarke seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,


Mary Matusewicz
Secretary
 


